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Our dedicated and hard-working PTA, supported by many generous
parents, once again    delivered a beautiful occasion where the family and
community spirit shone through – just as brightly as the sun! Allah truly
blessed us with perfect weather for a perfect event.
A heartfelt thank you goes to our PTA and to all the parents who contributed,
attended and supported the fair. Once the PTA treasurers have finished
counting, we will let you know the total amount raised.

And more news! We have been awarded the Eco Schools Green Flag for our environmental
initiatives and eco work. A special well done to our Year 5 Environment Committee, who helped
achieve this award!
Have a sunny and restful weekend, everyone!
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Dear Parents
Assalamu alaikom.
I am writing this week’s message filled with joy and gratitude following our
wonderful   Summer Fair. The money is still being counted, but even without
knowing the total, I can confidently say it was a completely successful event.
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  Highlights of the WeekHighlights of the Week  

Our artistic Mums took care

of the facepainting stall.

Staff took to the stage to

put on an entertaining

talent show for the pupils.
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The Dads took
charge of the BBQ.

manchester_muslim_prep@MMPS_

Reception learnt
about the Prophet
Muhammad pbuh.

The popular food
stall!

The Eco Committee set up the
pre loved uniform stall,

encouraging reuse and recycling.

Year 6 girls organised
a Lucky Dip.

PTA
Summer

fair

Year 6 have been
building on their

research skills for
Art and Science.

Mrs Mosadek and Mrs

Chaudhry used their balloon

modelling skills.


